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    Parent Newsletter – 24.9.21 

                                                  

Dear Families, 

Thank you all so much for your generous donations 

for the Macmillan coffee morning cake sale. Let’s 

hope we raise lots of money for such a good cause. 

Look out for more events run by Friends of Nevill 

Road including the unifom sale, on Monday 11th October.  

Our Curriculum 

Year 6 have been learning about internet safety this week and the challenges 

that they experience. If you are concerned about the way someone may have 

been communicating with your child online, please report this through CEOP 

(Child Exploitation and Online Protection command) There is a direct link 

through the school website by clicking: 

More information on how to keep your children 

safe online can also be found here: 

http://www.nevillroadjunior.co.uk/page/e-

safety/42873 

Please remember that we expect parents to show the same conduct as our 

chidren when using social media.  

4P had a very exciting adventure yesterday when they visited Macclesfield 

forest for their river study field trip. They have learnt new skills and enjoyed 

using a variety of equipment to investigate the length and depth of the river. 

4T and 4K are very excited about their visits next week! 
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Have a great 

weekend! 

Kind regards 

Mrs Cliff 

 

 

Together Everyone Achieves More 

Health and Safety Reminders – Covid 

If your child shows any symptoms of Covid 19 (new, 

continuous cough, a high temperature or loss of taste and 

smell) please keep them at home and take them for a PCR 

test and isolate until the result has been confirmed.  

Close contacts under the age of 18 years and 4 months do 

not have to isolate and neither do adults who have been 

double vaccinated. School will no longer be contact tracing. 

Please contact NHS track and trace to report a positive case.  

 
 
 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 

Monday 27th September – 4T River Study Macclesfield Forest 

Thursday 30th September – 4K River Study Macclesfield Forest 

WB Monday 4th October – Parent meetings (telephone calls) 

Monday 4th October – Y3 Parent Coffee afternoon – 2.15pm 

Tuesday 5th / Wednesday 6th – Y3 SEND support meetings 

WB Monday 11th October – Y4 / 6 Read Safety Awareness 

Monday 11th October – Y6 Conway / SATs meeting (5.00pm) 

Monday 18th October – RSHE Parent Workshop (9.15am) 

Friday 22nd October – End of Term 

 

 

 

School Governor Vacancies 

 

The Governing Body are 

looking to appoint two new 

co-opted governors. If you 

would like to know more 

about the role, please email 

Mrs Cliff.  

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

Attendance Cup 

Last week’s winners 

are 6C with 100% 

attendance! 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

The Nasal Flu Vaccinations will take place in School for the 
children on Tuesday, 2nd November.  This year consents will 
be given electronically.  Please click on the following link to 
consent or decline the nasal flu vaccinations 
(https://www.nhsimms.uk/FLU/information?Id=106063&T
ype=FLU ). 
 
Please note that the link will close on 21st October 2021.  If 
you have any questions or queries, please contact 
Intrahealth direct on 0333 358 3397 Option 1 then Option 6. 
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